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New Well Completion Type for SAGD Wells 
 

Date Module/Application/Functionality Notes 
June 7, 2018 EOR Application  Completion Type for SAGD Wells 
 
Effective June 11, 2018, the Ministry of Energy and Resources will be making changes to the 
licensing of Steam Assisted Gravity Drainage (SAGD) wells. SAGD wells will be required to be 
licensed as Permanent Oil/Steam Injection wells; this applies to both the well that is intended 
for injection, and the well that is intended for production. 
 
All existing SAGD well completions in IRIS will be converted to Permanent Oil/Steam Injection. 
Applicable Business Associates (BAs) will be notified prior to any completion type changes to 
the legacy wells currently in operation. 
 
All Permanent Oil/Steam Injection wells will be required to link the well completion to both a 
Battery (subtype 344) and Injection facility (subtype 506). It will no longer be necessary to 
submit a reclassification/recompletion application in order to inject steam in a SAGD producer, 
or to produce from a SAGD injector.  
 
Cement bond logs, along with the required interpretations, will now be required on all 
Permanent Oil/Steam Injection wells.   
 
Questions? 
 
For further questions regarding this process, please contact the support desk at 
PNG.Support@gov.sk.ca or 1-855-219-9373. 
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